
 
 
Extract from the 461st  Meeting of the Agency, held on 20 September  
2005 in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford 
 
 
5. Any Other Business 

(i) Request for an Oral Hearing 
  Padraic Thornton Waste Disposal Ltd  -  Reg No 179-1 
 The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Licensing and Guidance 

concerning a request for an Oral Hearing of objections to the Proposed Decision on 
the Waste Licence application of Padraic Thornton Waste Disposal Ltd, Register of 
Licence No 179-1, in respect of a waste facility at Calffield, Ballinadrummy, 
Broadford, Co Kildare.  The Directors noted that three third party objections were 
received, one of which requested an Oral Hearing.  The Inspector dealing with the 
application had examined the objections and the request in detail and considered that 
an Oral Hearing is not required.  Following discussion on the issues raised in the 
Memorandum dated 16 September 2005, and based on the information before them, 
the Directors decided that an Oral Hearing should not be heard. 

 
 


